
Don Benton replied (Thu, 29 Sep 2022 at 8:36 PM) 

To: "'PDC Support'" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

External Email 

Tabatha, 
Thank you for bringing this to my attention. The reports you reference were filed 
in a timely manner however a some change in the ORCA format during this time 
period caused four reports to sit in the "file" without submitting for some reason. 
All 4 were transmitted again this evening. 
Thank you, 
Don 

PS: I sent everything I discovered sitting there in the file  and I mistakenly 
submitted the Sept report tonight also. Is it possible to return that or load up a 
new one as I am not finished with September yet? 
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